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Then His people recalled the days of old, the days of Moses
and His people–where is He who brought them through the sea,
with the shepherd of His flock? Where is He who set His Holy
Spirit among them…” (Isaiah 63:11).

“Recalled” is a powerful word. Especially in this situation,
the recollection of what God had done in the past led to a
revival among the Lord’s people. It is so easy to forget the
amazing works of God. That is never more true than when we get
caught up in our own desires and ways. Forging ahead in our
self-centeredness and sin, we forget all God has done in the
past. So it was with the nation of Judah in Isaiah’s day.
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Now, however, God stepped in to punish their sin. Disaster
ruled the day. The presence of God seemed far away. Sin did
not seem so fun. Bit by bit, they began to remember that
things used to be different. There was a time when God had led
them through the godly leadership of Moses. There was a time
when the Holy Spirit was present and made a real difference in
their lives as individuals and as a nation.

Remembering past moves of God can be powerful. It can stir us
to repentance and longing for a renewed sense of the presence
of God. What are you remembering today?

Father, thank You for the gift of memory and for stories that
have been passed down through the generations about the ways
You have moved in the midst of Your people. Thank You for
stories of revival from the Great Awakening in the United
States and beyond. Lord, would You use those stories to stir
within our hearts a desire for similar awakenings? Help us,
Lord, to remind each other of Your work in days past, and of
our great need today. May we recall those things that You
would have us meditate on and pray over.

FollowFollow

https://www.facebook.com/harvestprayer/
https://www.facebook.com/harvestprayer/





